RECEIVED JAN 1 9 1973 MAYOR'S OFFICE Dear Mayor Ithete, As a Rome-owner and having a child in the Boston School System. I firmly appose the district lines charges. This was done unconstitutionally. I firmly believe that this should be left for the people to vate on If not this would leave me no alternative but tomore out of Boston. Most of my neighbors also feel

RECEIVED stere t was MAYOR'S OFFICE the same way also. I do not intend to send my child to Grove Hall which is one of the worst drug sections of the city.

Apours truly, a Farried Taypayer I do not wish to leave (Siston as I have spent 45 years but if this not passed it leaves me so alternative.